
Announcements for Monday, December 3, 2018 

- Today is the last day to pay for the Nights of Lights Trolley ride with the Spanish Club. If you 

would like to come please see Ms. Echt immediately. 

- Happily Ever After has a Giving Tree upstairs in the 9th grade building benefiting Wolfson 

Children’s Hospital.  Come and pick a tag off the tree and you will receive service hours for 

participating in our project.  We will be collecting through Monday, December 10th. 

- Can you sing, dance, or twirl flaming batons? If you have a hidden talent, sign up for the talent 

show! Auditions will be held Monday, December 10th! Sign up for an audition slot during 

lunches for the next two weeks or find the sign-up list outside room 222. If you have any 

questions, see Mrs. Crossen! 

- Donate to an animal shelter now until December 7th. Donation boxes can be found in multiple 

locations, including the band room, room 200, and room 755. During 1st and 2nd lunch, room 

N138 will take donations. Desired items include dry food, toys, office supplies, and more.  See 

Mrs. Hughes for more information. 

- NHS will also be hosting Movie Night in the Stadium this Friday at 6:30 pm; ELF will be on the 

big screen. It is free to enter and we will be collecting donations to support Hunger Fight. Please 

consider bringing your friends and join us on the field for a little seasonal cheer. (Light 

concessions will be available) Bring your blankets or your lawn chairs. See you there and GO 

Bears!!! 

 

  

 

 


